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To:  Members of the Executive Board 
 
From:  The Secretary 
 
Subject: FY 2013 Diversity and Inclusion Annual Report—Draft Public Information 

Notice 
 
 
Attached for consideration by the Executive Directors is the background section of the draft 
Public Information Notice (PIN) relating to the FY 2013 Diversity and Inclusion Annual Report 
(EBAP/13/63, 6/17/13), which is tentatively scheduled for discussion on Thursday, June 27, 
2013. 
 
The staff proposes the publication of this PIN, together with the main paper, after the Executive 
Board completes its discussion. 
 
Questions may be referred to Ms. Paul (ext. 36309) and Ms. Robinson (ext. 39804) in HRD. 
 
This document will shortly be posted on the extranet, a secure website for Executive Directors 
and member country authorities. 
 
 
 
Att: (1) 
 
 
 
Other Distribution: 
Department Heads 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Public Information Notice (PIN) No. 13/xx 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
[Month, dd, yyyy]  
 
 

IMF Executive Board Discusses the FY 2013 Diversity and Inclusion 
Annual Report   

 
 
On June 27, 2013, the Executive Board of the International Monetary Fund (IMF) discussed the 
FY 2013 Diversity and Inclusion Annual Report. 
 
Background 
 
The annual report is prepared by the IMF’s Diversity Office in consultation with the Diversity 
Council. The Diversity Council is a Fund-wide representative body that provides guidance to 
management, department heads, and departmental Diversity Reference Groups on diversity-
related matters. The report is published annually on the Fund’s external website, and provides 
an accounting of the institution’s efforts to promote a more diverse and inclusive working 
environment for all employees.  
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